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Dr Andrew Watts BVSc 
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422 Grandview Rd. 
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VETERINARY RADIOGRAPHIC REPORT 
 
 
 
 
HORSE: “XXXX XXXXXX” 
MICROCHIP: 9851000121510XX   
DATE OF EXAMINATION:  8TH MAR 21 – 6TH JUN 2021  
PLACE:  XXXXXXXXX FARM 
 
XXXX XXXXXX was referred by Dr XXXXX XXXXX subsequent to a persistent chronic left front lameness 
over a 7 month period. 
 
 
Clinical examination on 8th Mar 2021 of XXXX XXXXXX showed a shifting lameness in front predominantly 
3/5 L Front. Both front feet were excessively warm to the touch with exaggerated medial and lateral pulses. 
Palpation with hoof testers found significant discomfort of the left front medial toe 
 
Radiographic Examination: 
 
Radiographs on the 8th Mar 2021 of the left front hoof showed a 7.4cm Type IV solar margin fracture. 
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Remedial shoeing was performed and recommendations to re radiograph in 3 months were made to 
monitor progress. 
 
Radiographs on the 12th Jun 2021 clearly identify total resolution of the fracture. 
 
Recommendations: 
 
Continue to monitor closely and maintain remedial shoeing. 
 
Comments: 
. 
The size and discomfort represented by this particular fracture necessitated a recommendation of a slow 
return to performance over 8 to 12 months. 
 
Radiograph taken 14 weeks post initial consultation show total healing of the fracture. 
 
The Colt has a good prognosis for return to full racing. 
 
Note that this is an unusually fast recovery. 
 
The Colt started Bone Gold supplementation on 12th Jun 2021 at 3 x scoops fed once per day, continue 
daily supplementation at the same rate. 
 
Thank you for referring XXXXXXX, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further queries, 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 

Dr Andrew Watts B.V.Sc. 


